
 

 

   

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       September 9, 2016 

ParcelPal Announces Election of New Director and New President 

Vancouver, British Columbia, September 9, 2016 – ParcelPal Technology Inc. (CSE: PKG), (“ParcelPal” or 

the “Company”) is pleased to announce that, at the Company’s annual general meeting held on 

September 8, 2016 (the “Meeting”), Kelly Abbott was elected as an additional director of the Company 

along with the incumbent directors of the Company, so that the board of directors is now comprised of 

Jason Moreau, Kelly Abbott, Ian Tostenson, Martin Woodward, and Benjamin Catalano.  Following the 

Meeting, Mr. Abbott was also appointed as President of the Company.  Mr. Moreau will continue to act 

as Chief Executive Officer of the Company.  

About ParcelPal Technology Inc. 
 
ParcelPal is an iPhone, Android and desktop computer service enabling businesses and individuals to 
quickly and affordably have items delivered locally though crowd-sourced couriers. The Company offers 
same-day delivery of merchandise for leading retailers in Vancouver and soon in major cities Canada-
wide. 
 
ParcelPal: www.parcelpal.com 
 
The Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) or any other securities regulatory authority has not reviewed 
and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release that has been 
prepared by management. 
 

Listing: CSE– Symbol: PKG 

Shares issued:  26,554,558  

Contact:  Kelly Abbott, President, ParcelPal Technology Inc. - (778) 237-5212 

http://www.parcelpal.com/

